
You are invited to our Stay and share
session for maths.

Join us at 9am on Wednesday 27th
November in your child’s classroom

for a chance to join in with some fun
maths activities and see what your

child has been learning!
Afterwards there will be a parent
workshop to discover how Maths is

taught throughout the school.

Stay & Share!

Wednesday 27th November Starting at 9am
and finishing no later than 10am


